
GUESTIMONIALS

Hi Rob, 
 
MyMy group and I are just days away from our trek to Jay, 
and hoping the Jay report calling for snow, snow, snow 
this weekend is correct.  More snow is definitely better, 
but whatever it brings, I’m sure we will have a great time 
on the slopes, whatever runs may be open.
 
II just wanted to send a quick note to let you know how 
much I appreciated working again this year with Kim to 
plan this group trip.  Kim once again, is just awesome!  She 
is professional, while still being friendly, always quick to 
reply and just all round a real joy to work with. Dealing 
with her is always easy.  I just wanted to make sure I 
recognize all her hard work and all her efforts to get my 
groupgroup off to a good start.  If everything next week goes off 
as well as the planning has been, it should be a wickedly 
awesome trip for everyone in my group.
 
And now we just wait for snow, snow snow!!  
 
Take care,
Nathalie Schacher-Deviller

OUR GUESTS ARE ROOTING
FOR YOU AS MUCH AS WE ARE.
Here’s what they’re saying, in their own words:


